Princeton Elementary
Cory Sheridan
20300 Statler
St. Clair Shores, MI 48081

February 15th, 2018
Detroit Tigers, Inc.
2100 Woodward Ave
Detroit, MI 48201

Dear Detroit Tigers,
	I am your biggest fan! My name is Cory Sheridan and I am 31 years old.  I currently teach 5th grade in Saint Claire Shores, Michigan. I have 29 amazing students in my class who all share the same love for the Tigers as I do.  I am currently married to my best friend, Renee and we have a cat named Santi. We named our kitten last year after the former Tiger player Ramon Santiago.  We also have two sons, one named Dominic and the other named Carmen. Dominic is in love with baseball and we know Carmen will fall in love with baseball, too!
	Last week, I asked my students to write to someone who inspires them.  I encouraged them to write to someone who they look up to and admire. I wanted to do the assignment with them and I couldn’t think of anyone better to write to then to the Detroit Tigers Organization.  I have been a fan of the Tigers since I can remember. My family has always been into sports and baseball has always been my number one favorite.  My wife and I currently attend 10-12 games each summer. Since we are expecting out first child this summer, we may not be able to attend as many games. 
	Besides being a big fan of yours, I am also writing to you because I believe in what the organization stands for. The Tigers are a hard working team that continues to be one the best teams year in and year out. I know this task is not easy to do and there is a lot of hard work that goes into being the best. This year the Tigers have an opportunity of winning their 4th consecutive Central Division title this year. I continuously try to push my students to their absolute limits in my class. I tell them all the time that hard work always pays off in the end and I can use your organization as a prime example.
	I enjoy watching all the players on the team, but as everyone does, I do have my favorites.  On offense, I enjoy watching Jose’ Iglesias cover the left side of the infield when he plays defense. In my young life, I have never seen someone cover so much area. I am equally impressed with his way to turn infield grounders into singles. He led the league last year in infield hits and I know that statistic is a challenging one to lead.  
Thank you for taking the time to read my letter. I hope you have a great a successful 2018 season!
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